HB 1165 -- ABUSIVE CONDUCT DIRECTED TOWARD SCHOOL EMPLOYEES

SPONSOR: Houghton

This bill requires each school board and each governing body of a
charter school to establish a policy regarding abusive conduct.
Such policy must include: language prohibiting abusive conduct,
language prohibiting making a false report of abusive conduct,
parental notification of an incident of abusive conduct involving
the parent's student, and a grievance process for a school employee
who has experienced abusive conduct.

A copy of the policy must be distributed to parents and included in
any student and employee handbook. Abusive conduct is defined
within the bill.



